
 
 

 
 
7:32PM Meeting 
HOA Meeting 
 
Attendance:  Brian O’Connor, Jon Brooks, Amy Elias, John Egnatz all present. 
ALPS Group:  Mary Kay and Annie 
 
Open Forum: 
 

• Tim VanDenHandel took the lead discussing the Solar Panels.   
The board unanimously approved to discuss further in February 2023. 
 
HOA Meeting adjourned at 8:19PM 
 
Board Member Meeting 
 

• The board unanimously approved to discuss further on the website rehab.     
 

• The board unanimously approved on the 2023 budget. 
 

• Jon Brooks discussed the ARC Projects completed in 2022.  They have 243 homeowners with 1 lot 
left and will likely break ground in 2023. 

 
 
 
 
Jon Brooks moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:25PM. The motion was unanimously approved.  
 
 


